HB 2175 -- CARE OF ANIMALS
SPONSOR: Anderson

Currently, an owner of an animal or the owner's full-time employees
may care for or treat any animals belonging to the owner with or
without the advice and consultation of a licensed veterinarian.
This bill would allow an owner's agent or employee to care for or
treat an animal.



